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September 8, 2017 

 

DXC France Grace Period Letter 

 

To our stakeholders: 

 

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global 

Compact is the annual preparation and posting of a Communication on 

Progress (COP) that comprises of a statement of continued support for the 

UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions regarding the principles 

of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected 

outcomes.  

In April 2017, CSC and HPE Enterprise Services (ES) joined forces to launch 

DXC Technology, the world’s leading independent, end-to end IT services 

provider, with $25 billion in annual revenues and 170,000 employees. This 

implies many changes and updates, which explains why we will need an 

extension to create, share and post our COP report due on September 13, 

2017. 

We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a COP that 

describes DXC France’s efforts and progress to implement the principles of 

the UN Global Compact.  

Our new COP report will be posted on the UN Global Compact website by 

December 12, 2017 at the latest. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Paula SULLIVAN, Senior Principal - Corporate Responsibility 

DXC Technology, The Walbrook Building, 25 Walbrook, London, EC4N 8AQ, UK 

psullivan5@dxc.com 
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